
            Princeton Police Department 

                               Memorandum 

 

 

To: Princeton City Council 

From: Chief Todd Frederick 

Date: 02/08/2021 

Regarding:  BCA National Incident-Based Reporting System (NIBRS) certification 

 

On 02/01/2021 The Princeton Police Department is pleased to announce that we received 

notification from the Bureau of Criminal Apprehension that we have successfully completed our 

crime reporting to the National Incident-Based Reporting System.  If you remember, the 

Princeton Police Department Support Staff Karen Aguilera and Kathy Lewis have been attending 

numerous meetings, training and testing for over a year to complete and become certified in 

this system.  The compliance review by the BCA and the FBI certifies that the Princeton Police 

Department is now a NIBRS participant/member in regards to mandatory coding and statistical 

data to assist in crime prevention and to deploy resources where they will have the most 

impact for public safety. 

This new program (NIBRS) was launched with extreme efficiency within this Department.  Karen 

Aguilera who worked countless hours to prepare, organize and train to deliver these state and 

federal updates. 

 

 

 

 
Chief Todd Frederick 
Princeton Police Department 


